
If you are contemplating a repair or restoration for your old outbuilding, be sure to look up the parameters 

of RSA 79-D. https://www.nhpreservation.org/blog/preservation-easements-a-resource-to-preserve-your-

historic-property. Applicants need to apply to the Board of Selectmen by the April tax deadline for this 

easement. This program is supported by the Hampton Falls Board of Selectmen and is a good incentive for 

old structure/barn owners to keep abreast of their building’s repairs. In this way, their historic structure can 

remain useful, historically appropriate, and ultimately a credit to them and the town. Contact the Heritage 

Commission at: hfnhheritage@gmail.com. 
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